Presentation of the candidate
Name: 

Dag-Kristoffer Forberg
Work location: 
Metabolism unit, IHA
Position: 
Head engineer, supervisor at the metabolism unit at the new Ås farm.
Education: 

Veterinarian
Work experience: I started at UMB in 2011. Before that I have been a practicing large animal vet and worked as inspector at the Norwegian food agency (Mattilsynet)
Organizational experience / advice / controls etc. Relevant appointments and / or management experience: 

Board member, IHA


Board member, Senter for husdyrforsøk(SHF)
Why do you want to be member of the Board?
I want to be a part of the board because I feel strongly about our sciences role at the university as well as in the Norwegian society. To teach and to conduct research are our main tasks.  We, the engineers and administration, must be a part of this work in a way that improves its qualities. Emphasizing this kind of quality awareness is a job for the faculty board, a job in which, I want to participate.
What do you see as the main challenges for the board?

Now, the reorganization is our main challenge. New roles are to be filled as the administration finds its place. The faculty have to make sure these changes are carried out in a clear and effective way. At the same time, I think the rest of the faculty needs the time they did not get in the beginning of this reorganization process, to come up with a structure that is well prepared for our new faculty’s tasks and strategies.
In the long term, I think we need to work more on our recruitment strategies. Recruiting students, PhDs and new faculty are processes in need of more resources. This to make sure we build a solid organization for the future.

